
Question on Notice 
 

No. 909 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 22 August 2023 
 
 
MR J LISTER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TREATY, MINISTER FOR 
ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER PARTNERSHIPS, MINISTER 
FOR COMMUNITIES AND MINISTER FOR THE ARTS (HON L ENOCH)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Music Trail administered through the Queensland Music 
Fund—  
 
Will the Minister advise (a) why Stanthorpe has been omitted from the current Music 
Trail and (b) will Stanthorpe be included in the Music Trail in the next round? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Southern Downs for the question. 
 
As this query falls outside of my portfolio, it would be appropriate for the Member to 
direct this question to the Honourable Stirling Hinchliffe MP, Minister for Tourism, 
Innovation and Sport and Minister Assisting the Premier on Olympics and Paralympics 
Sports and Engagement.  

 


